
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISTG Newsletter 

 

We are extremely pleased to inform you of the start of another installment of ISTG’s international environmental science and 

technology program, Project AFARA, to begin on May 6, 2013. This edition will include approximately 60 9th grade students 

from Chicago Tech Academy High School, Illinois (USA) and Kalanso in Bamako, Mali (West-Africa). The duration of this round 

of Project AFARA will be 4 weeks, ending on May 31, 2013. To view videos and pictures of this upcoming and former Project 

AFARA, please visit: www. istg-africatomorrow.com. 

ISTG continues to be proud to have been highly successful in providing high quality programming at a low cost to those who 

need it the most. A major part of Project AFARA’s success in the last few years has been the low cost of the program to the 

participating schools, thereby making it economically accessible. To continue this in 2013 and in the future, with even more 

schools, we need your financial support. To this end, we ask that you support this ISTG program with any tax-deductible 

financial donation that you feel comfortable making. Even the smallest amount helps.  

Once again, on behalf of ISTG and the many young lives that you have positively impacted, we thank you for your 

continued support in promoting educational advancement in science and technology in disadvantaged urban areas within 

the US as well as in Africa. With your funding assistance, we are able to provide unique and academically challenging 

opportunities in science and technology to low income students here in the US and in Africa. 

 

ISTG in the News 

ISTG Co-Founder Dr. Kimani Toussaint Jr. was recently interviewed by Mawuna Remarque Koutonin of the online news 

magazine Silicon Africa about the ISTG organization, its mission and programs. Click here for the full transcript of the 

interview. 

 

For more information, please contact us at traore@istg-africatomorrow.com 

To make a secure donation click here now. - Thank you 
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